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January 12, 2024 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians: 

 

Greetings, Hawk Families! I want to remind everyone that there will be no classes this coming 

Monday in honor of Martin Luther King, Jr. Also, the 2nd marking period and 1st semester end on 

January 19th. Each year, it seems the winter season after the holidays can be a challenging time 

for many students and families. If you find your student is struggling academically, emotionally, 

or socially, please do not hesitate to reach out. As always, we are happy to provide support 

through the cold winter season.  

Yearbook sales start Tuesday! The annual Black and Gold will highlight both the 7th grade and 

8th grade school year. You will find the yearbook attachment in this email with information 

about special pricing for a limited time. There is also a chance to win a free yearbook with a 

purchase made in January! Waiting until yearbooks are delivered to the school in June does not 

guarantee students a copy. Order Tuesday or soon after to ensure your copy and pay the best 

price available! 

We are happy to introduce the Black and Gold Semi-Formal this year for our 8th grade students. 

The event will be held at The Terrace at Biagio’s on March 21st. You will find more information 

in the semi-formal attachment in this email. Please submit the permission slip and payment by 

January 26th.  

Have a wonderful extended weekend! 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Robert Urbanovich 

Principal, River Dell Middle School 

 

 

https://www.instagram.com/riverdell_middleschool/

